Official Statement From K-Love

K-Love Radio moves K-Love Christmas Tour from Raleigh Assembly to
another venue.

“Our decision to move the concert is solely based on consistent feedback from
our listeners that they have safety concerns about traveling to the area to
attend the concert. We have heard wonderful things about the work of this
congregation in the area over the past four years and it is our prayer that
over time this good news will spread further across the city helping to
dispense lingering concerns and myth. For now we do feel it’s best to offer a
change of location that will be acceptable and comfortable to K-LOVE
listeners across Memphis. Rest assured that K-LOVE remains committed to
helping this congregation make a difference and we hope to be able to
partner with you for future events. Our prayers remain with you as you
continue to be the light of Christ in the community. —K-Love
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